
 

 
Wednesday, 24 November 2021. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 Space Odyssey Explorer Dome – In-School Experience 

 Wednesday 12th January 2022 

 

On Wednesday 12th January 2021 we are pleased to be planning to provide an amazing 

experience to children across the school, from Years 1 -6. We are inviting the ‘Space Odyssey 

Explorer Dome’ to join us and present ‘a breath takingly immersive and interactive learning 

experience’ with their 360o 3D cinema. This will be the third visit from the Space Odyssey Dome 

which is becoming a central part of this term’s learning for each year group involved.  

 

This enrichment experience is a costed activity and so we will need to cover the costs relating to this 

experience through voluntary payments from parents. With every child in the school accessing the 

dome during the day, we are able to keep costs for each child low at £3.20 for each child 

attending. 

 

As is always the case, should we fail to receive sufficient payment to cover the cost of the 

experience we will make arrangements to cancel the event and return any payments that have 

been made. We are grateful to you that such actions have not been necessary for some years now.  

 

Permission for your child to be a part of this fantastic opportunity is on School Gateway where 

payments should also be made. We would ask that payments are made in full by Tuesday 11th 

January to ensure the event takes place. 

 

If you have any questions or comments about this experience, please do not hesitate to contact 

your child’s phase leader who will be happy to talk with you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Iain Franklin                                                     Graeme Hankin 

Key Stage 1 Phase Leader                            Key Stage 2 Phase Leader 

 


